July 13, 2021

District 1 Newsletter

There are a lot of things happening in your district. Everyone is welcome to come to the district meeting, which is the
2nd Tuesday of every month at Jay Avenue at 6:30 pm.

At this time, we are encouraging all AA groups to have a GSR. We would like to know who is registered as your group's
GSR, as well as your IGR. It is very important that your group's voice be heard. If you were to show up, you would see

how it works, and it is a great opportunity for service work.

Jay Avenue has gone through some changes including a massive cleaning. The area is great, and there is a good group of
people.

Things around the Siouxland area are starting to open up. Meetings are happening in the jails, juvenile detention, AA
Central Office, and if you are interested in helping or sharing at one of these meetings, we can put you in contact with

the people in charge of them.

All groups are also encouraged to subscribe to the Grapevine. It is a great source of information for both sponsorship
and communication with others.

There is a fall conference coming up. Information will be included in the next newsletter.

We think this would be a great opportunity for people who have not been involved, to GET involved! We have a lot of
groups in this area from whom we would like to hear.

Sincerely,

Tim L.



